
 
 
 
 
May 5, 2023
 
Philip and Janice Horan
9805 Cardigan Bay Ln
Reno, NV 89521-4369
 
 
Dear Philip and Janice,
 
Thank you for attending the Crafton Hills College Foundation's "Greetings From
Paradise" event held April 18, 2024. Your pledge to continue your President's
Circle contributions is deeply appreciated. 
 
The President’s Circle is comprised of individuals dedicated to supporting the
mission of the Crafton Hills College Foundation and enhancing education
excellence for students. Your generous donation will continue to provide
support for academic and vocational programs, student services, scholarships
and a wide variety of other college priorities. I hope you continue to join us at
future campus events and remain in President’s Circle for years to come.
 
 
 
 
Sincerely,
 
 
 
 
 
 
Kevin Horan                                                                                             
President, Crafton Hills College
 
 
 
 
 
Please keep this letter as a receipt for your tax records. The Crafton Hills
College Foundation is a 501(c)3 organization and all donations are tax
deductible to the extent allowed by law. No goods or services were exchanged
for your donation. 


